
December 7, 2012 

 

Parents/Guardians: 

 

In preparation for the Holiday show, we will be holding practice on Saturday, Dec 8
th

. 

Practice will be from 10am until 2 pm. We would really appreciate if all the kids attend 

this practice. Practice will take place in the auditorium. If you have any questions please 

call me. 

 

 

Derek Hubbard 

323-237-0066 
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